
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are really proud of the five Key Stage 2 children who played as a violin ensemble and represented our school at the  

Chamber Music Festival just before half term.  Well done Nouraan, Daniel, Noor, Amiee and Josh.  Your enthusiasm and 
accomplishment is great. 

 

Thank you for your creativity and support on World Book Day yesterday.  
The school was full of many different characters and everyone was talking 
excitedly about their favourite books and what makes them special.  Please 
look at Twitter on our website for photos of some of the costumes. 
 

 

Well done to the children signed up for the Year 6 homework club which 
started on Monday.  Thank you Mr Nightingale and the Year 6 team for 
organising and running this opportunity. 
 

We value the links we have between home and school and know that many Reception parents enjoyed the opportunity to 
attend the workshop this morning.  It was a chance to find out more about learning initiatives and reading approaches in 
the Early Years.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Setchell 

 

Excelsior Vision 

All our schools to be outstanding and beacons of equality, from where pupils aspire and 
succeed in a safe, innovative, vibrant learning community. 

Friday 8th March 2019 

Visit our school website www.greenmeadowprimaryschool.com 

 

 

 

Well done to all of the 143 children who 
received hot chocolate nominations this 
week for going above and  
beyond in so many  
different ways!  
Keep up your 
amazing attitude! 

RED NOSE DAY—FRIDAY 15th MARCH 2019 
 

Biscuits—Red Nose Day biscuits will be sold  
instead of toast during morning 
break at 40p each. 
 

Wear Something Red—Wear your 
school uniform and something red 
like a pair of socks, t-shirt or  
something in your hair for £1.00 
donation to the Red Nose Charity.   
Full School uniform must be worn if pupils are not  

taking part in this event. 

 

 

Well done to Nouraan, Ethan and Felicity who were first to solve last 

week’s puzzle...I wonder how many of you will be able to figure this 

week’s out?   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once you have worked 

it out, write your 

name and class with 

your answer on a 

piece of paper and 

give it to Miss  

Arrowsmith in the 

office by Thursday 

14th March. 

Good Luck!                   



         

 

 
 
 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day -Wear Uniform and Something Red! 

 

Red Nose Biscuits on Sale for 40p 

Green Meadow Primary School   

Lunch Menu (Week 1) 11.03.2019 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Curry Roast Turkey & Stuffing Chicken Fillet Roast Gammon & Sausages 

      Yorkshire Pudding  Vegetable Sausages 

Vegetable Curry (v) Homemade Beef Burger Homemade Pizza    

    Margherita (v) Cheese Whirl  Pasta Bake 

  Cheese Pasty       

   Quorn Roast      

Fish Fingers Fish Fillet Fish Fillet Fish Fillet  Fish Fillet 

Rice Mashed Potatoes Chips Roast Potatoes Diced Potatoes 

Jacket Poatto  Roast Potatoes Pasta Creamed Potatoes Jacket Potatoes 

Sweetcorn Carrots  Baked Beans Cauliflower Green Beans 

Peas Sprouts Peas Green Beans / Carrots Sweetcorn 

Fresh Seasonal Salad Bar available every day with bread baked daily 

Jacket Potato with Cheese / Beans or Sandwiches with cold fillings as an alternative to main option 

Selection of Fresh Fruit & Yogurts available daily as an alternative to pudding 

Jam Sponge & Custard Biscuit & Juice Chocolate Cracknel  Apple Crumble & Rice Pudding 

    & Custard Custard Ice-Cream 

 Additional Menu Options: 

 Vegetarian options available daily. For an allergen/dietary requirement please 

 speak to the Catering Supervisor 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Well done to everyone in Year 4 who has worked hard to improve their  
swimming over the past two weeks.  You have all done really well even though  
it has been tiring!  We are all very proud of you and what you have achieved. 
 

Weekly attendance 28/02/2019 – сκоκнлмф 

 

Weekly whole school attendance was 96.83%

Congratulations to class 1J who are this week’s best  

attenders again with 98.60% attendance. It is encouraging 

to note that there is only 1 class below 95% and that there 

has been a significant improvement in the whole school 

attendance for this week.  Thank you. 

Once again there has been an improvement in punctuality 

this week and it is pleasing to see that five classes recorded 

no lates for the whole week. Congratulations to 1S, 2B, 2E, 

3B and 6N.  

Thank you to all of you who are ensuring that your children 

are in school on time and ready to learn each day. 

Infants Lates Juniors Lates 

Class Weekly 

attendance 

  Class Weekly 

attendance. 

  

RG 96.67 % 1 3B 98.00 % 0 

RM 95.00 % 2 3H 94.06 % 1 

1J 98.60 % 2 4SD 97.24 % 2 

1S 98.33 % 0 4W 94.67 % 4 

2B 97.93 % 0 5B 95.48 % 1 

2E 97.99 % 0 5D 98.33 % 3 

      6N 97.00 % 3 

      6P 96.40 % 0 


